
Communication by Suckley Parish Council 
 
As people may be aware, Steve Gray has decided to step down as Councillor and Chair of 
the Parish Council to put his health and recovery first. The Parish Council wishes him all the 
best with his recovery and future health. 
 
The current Parish Council would like to thank Steve for all his good work over the last year 
since he was elected Chair. Steve’s enthusiasm, energy and determination has been the 
driving force behind recent achievements and we will strive to continue moving forward. 
 
The Parish Council is also aware that the recent controversy around Suckley Festival has 
caused some mistrust between the two organisations in recent weeks. Please can we take 
this opportunity to reassure the Suckley Festival Committee and wider Suckley community 
that the parish council is fully in support of this well respected and attended village event and 
has, as in previous years, made a financial contribution to it. The Parish Council stand 
behind any decisions the Suckley Festival Committee make and look forward to another 
fantastic occasion again this year and in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


